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Ongar Place  

Nursery News 

Ongar Place Primary School, Addlestone, Surrey, 01932 842785 

 

8th December 2023 
 

 
Nursery Activities and Play 

 

It has been another busy week in 

Willow Class and it has started to feel 

very Christmassy. There have been 

some very exciting PTFA events and 

lots of us have enjoyed doing some 

Christmas shopping for our families and 

taking part in the Winter Wonderland 

treasure hunt. 

 

We loved watching the older children 

perform their Nativity too – we even 

joined in with some of the songs! 

 

We read the counting book ‘Ten Little 

Elves’ this week and have practised 

counting lots of different objects in 

our class. 

 

We also really enjoyed using wrapping 

paper to wrap our own presents – just 

like the elves in our book. 

 

Father Christmas visited Ongar this 

afternoon, and some of us were lucky 

enough to get to say ‘hello’ and tell him 

how good we have been in Willow Class. 

He was very pleased and has left 

presents for everyone in our class.  
 

 

 

             

 

Information for Families 
 

Tuesday 12th December pm 

Nursery Christmas party 

 

Children may come into Nursery in party 

clothes on this day. In the afternoon we will 

have a bouncy castle, play party games and 

have party food. If your child does not 

usually attend Nursery on a Tuesday 

afternoon, but you would like them to join 

in, please talk to one of us before Tuesday. 

 

Thursday 14th December 

Christmas Jumper day 

 

This is our school Christmas Jumper day and 

children may wear their favourite festive 

wear. 

 

Friday 15th December 

Christmas songs to parents  

 

Parents are invited to come and watch the 

children perform some Christmas songs on 

the last day of term. We will be singing at 

9.15am in the Nursery. If your child does 

not usually attend Nursery on Friday 

morning, they are very welcome to come in 

with a parent to join in the songs.  

 

Nursery will finish at 3.00pm on Friday 15th 

December and we return on Tuesday 2nd 

January at 9.00am. 

 

Thank you for your continued support this 

term.  


